MASSEY-HARRIS COMPANY

TORONTO

September 7, 1929.

Rt. Hon. Arthur Meighen, National Bldg., Toronto.

Dear Mr. Meighen:

On behalf of the Directors of the Exhibition I wish to again let you know how very sincerely we appreciate your goodness in lunching wish us and in delivering the very thoughtful and suggestive address which you did. You approached your subject from an entirely different angle than that which is usually done, and as a consequence I have heard, since you spoke, many tayourable references.

With kind regards, believe me to remain

Yours sincerely,

J. Bradshaw

TB:A

President, Canadian National Exhibition.

MEIGHEN PAPERS, Series 6 (M.G. 26, I, Volume 215A)

PUBLIC ARCHIVES

ARCHIVES PUBLIQUES

CANADA